Orange County Commissioners’ Order – Limited Access (10/16/2020)
October 16, 2020

Dear Family, Friends, and Residents:
The Orange County Commissioner of Health released updated guidance today related to reducing the risk of transmission in the fragile, susceptible, and vulnerable populations.  For information related to this guidance, please see the attached.
For additional information, questions, or concerns, please feel free to reach out to the facility directly.

